
Homework due in by: 6.7.23 
Choose box 

 

 Well done to everyone who joined in 
on Sports Day - you worked really well 
in your teams. Can you recreate one of 
the activities in your garden to      
practise? 

 

 Keep practising your lines and the 
songs for our play performances on the 
10th/11th/12th of July. The song     
lyrics are uploaded with last week’s 
homework post. 

 

 In computing we have been using 
Scratch Jnr to make our characters 
talk, change the background and add a 
quiz question. Can you explain how to 
do this to someone at home? 

 

 Play a board game at home - look 
what the rules are and how you win or 
score points. Can you play one that in-
volves a dice? 

 

Must Box  

 Read your book for 10 minutes every 
day with an adult and record this in 
your reading diary.  

 

 

 Practise  your maths: 

Can you write the 2 addition and 2     
subtraction equations for this fact family? 

        33          67        34 

 

Can you make up your own fact families 
and write the 4 equations for them? 
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Spelling Rule recap: ‘j’ sound spelt ‘-dge’ at the end of a word. 

 

bridge                fudge                 knowledge              edge             lodge 

 

smudge               hedge                 fridge             partridge             porridge  


